
 

 

 RDP Graduate Student Testimonial 

After only two years as a graduate student with the Religion and Diversity Project, I realized 

that now when I am doing research, I can often go down the reference list of key scholarly 

publications in my field and say that I have had the pleasure of meeting the authors either at a 

Religion and Diversity Project event or at an academic conference. I think I can now count at 

least a dozen such scholars who have significantly influenced my PhD experience (Christine 

Cusack, Graduate Student Member). 


